
The  Lions  Line 
 

is published once-monthly by 

The London Central Lions Club 
PO Box 24121, 301 Oxford St. W. 

LONDON ON  N6H 5C4 
http://londoncentrallionsclub.org 

 

The June general meeting of the London Central Lions Club will instead be an Installation Night dinner for the 
incoming executive.  It will be held on June 14th at 6:00 pm at Tony’s Restaurant on Dundas Street.  The June din-
ner meeting will be a year end steak barbecue held on June 28th at 6:30 pm at Jim and Joanne Lystar’s home.  

Calendar of Events 
Jun  3  Barbecue at Safety Village,  Fanshawe Conservation Area 
Jun  6      LCLC Board of Directors Meeting—7 pm Keller Williams Realty 
Jun 09-10 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Jun 14  LCLC Installation Night— Tony’s Restaurant on Dundas Street—door’s open 6 pm dinner 7 pm 
                          $30.00 per person 
Jun 23-24 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Jun  28  LCLC year end steak bbq at Jim and Joanne Lystars home—16 Kenwoood Cr. - $15 per person 
Jul 14-15 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Jul 28-29 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Aug 11-12 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Aug 25-26 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 
Sep 08-09 LCLC BBQ Fundraiser - Canadian Tire Store - Wonderland and Southdale 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 7:00 pm on the 2nd Thursday of the month for a working meeting and at 6:30 pm on the 4th 
Thursday for a dinner/social meeting, both at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
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                                       Board Meeting Notes —  June 6, 2018 
The following business was conducted at the London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday June 6, 2018 
 
The Installation night dinner will be held on June 14th at Tony’s Restaurant at 980 Dundas Street (Dundas and 
Quebec).  There is ample parking on the west side of the building.  This will be a combination of installing the new 
directors, as well as a spouse’s night.  Doors will be open at 6 pm and dinner will be served at 7 pm.  It will be a 
buffet and the cost will be $30.00 per person. 
 
Lion Chandra Gajjar emailed to thank the club for the card and well wishes, and said the procedure on his eye 

went well, though it was painful. 

An email arrived from Lion Bill Patrick thanking the club for the card, and to say he is doing well, though still in 

quite a bit of pain. 

Lion Lee-Anne mentioned that 3 Lions are not renewing for next year, and 5 members have not yet paid their 

dues.  

Catering – Lion Jim Lystar and Lion Christine: A separate email went out to the Board outlining both options we 
have for dinner meetings in the new Lions year. These are Huron Shores Catering and Tony’s Restaurant. Both 

options would likely cost $25.00 PP. 

Motion: to have the members vote on our club meals, by ballot, at the BBQ meeting on June 28 (carried). 

Motion of Recommendation: to change Lion Bill Telfer’s status to “at large” as requested by him (carried). 

Location Board Meeting 2018-2019: Concerns have been raised that we may not easily get a room in the new 
Westmount library next year. Lion President Walt has contacted his contact at the Library but has not yet heard 

back. Lion Jason indicated that we could keep on meeting at Keller-Williams if we need to.  

 

 

The  Lions  Line 



The  Lions  Line 

Board of Director’s minutes (continued) 

Year End BBQ – Lion Jim Lystar: It was suggested that, rather than have the women in the club create 
the side dishes, Lion Joanne will purchase pre made salads to go with the steaks. Members are to bring 

their own drinks.  Please also bring your own chairs, plates, and cutlery. 

Motion: to charge $15.00 PP for the meal at the June 28 BBQ (carried). 

Motion of Recommendation: that LCLC become the parent club to a branch club that will fundraise ethi-

cally without the exploitation of animals.  

Dog Walk – Lion Lee-Anne: It was a very hot day. The Dog Walk was able to send $12,226.55 to Oakville 

with another $1500 - $2000 to come in. Littlest Lion Allie did very well. 

Safety Village – Lion Lee-Anne: The Safety Village BBQ was held on June 3. It was raining! Everything 

sold at at $1.00 each, and they made over $400.00 for the Safety Village. 

Motion of Recommendation: to accept the resignation as LCLC members of Jacinta Beausoleil, Kelly 

Walsh, and Nourhan El-Azabawy  (carried). 

Bike Sales – Lion Wayne Morrison : The bike committee has been very busy since the last meeting, and 
sold a lot more bikes. Donations are starting to come in again as well. We sold another $140.00 worth for 

a grand total of $1115.00.  

—————————————————————————————————————————————————-- 

Lions at Safety Village 

On June 3 Lions Rick Letton and Lee-Anne Lillico helped serve hungry visitors to the 
Children’s Safety Village at Fanshawe Conservation Area.  They helped to raise over 

$400 for the Safety Village. 
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